
From: R J Singh <rjsingh@taurusagile.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/15/2014 10:40:56 AM
Subject: Re: Draft - opening

Katherine,

Please find the amended opening for your perusal. 

The Letter to the Deputy CM can be sent to :

Mr. Manvesh Singh Sidhu, IAS
Spl. Prinicipal Secretary, Dy. CM Punjab

mail id : asdycm@gmail.com

CC: rjsingh@taurusagile.com

Regards,

Raman Jeet Singh

Vice Chairman & Managing Director

Taurus Agiile Technology Corporation (P) Ltd.
Handesra Road, Village Lalru, District SAS Nagar 
PUNJAB, India

+91-1762-503000
+91-9815183864
rjsingh@taurusagile.com

On 15-Oct-2014, at 7:46 pm, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Raman,
Please modify accordingly. 
Thank you,
Katherine

On behalf of the State of South Carolina, I send you Sat Sri Akaal and warm greetings from the Palmetto
State. I write to inform you that I, as Governor of the State of South Carolina, will be leading the first-
ever economic development trade mission representing our state in India from November 13-22, 2014, and 
Punjab from Nov 13-16, 2014, during which time I would be honored to have the opportunity to meet with 
you.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
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